2024-11-19 CC AGENDA PACKET PUBLIC COMMUNICATIONS RELATED TO ITEM D13 - PERMIT PARKING

From: Sam Obitz <shep1@pacbell.net>

Date: November 18, 2024 at 10:41:48 AM PST

To: "Sassoon, Elias" <esassoon@elsegundo.org>, ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS

<a href="mailto:ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org

Subject: preferential parking permit pilot program that will be on the City Council meeting on Tuesday, 11/19/2024

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing in support of extending the current parking permits that exist on California and Kansas streets to 24- hours from their current temporary restrictions between 10-11am and 2-3pm weekdays.

Though the current restrictions have helped immensely, there are still plenty of cars that take up spaces on California street over night. For those of us that still have to leave our homes for work this means that by the time we return home in the evening non-permitted cars will often take up a majority of the spots.

Worse still, if granted only to Holly and Kansas all of the Grand Tropez residents parking on Kansas overnight will overflow onto California street making the situation worse than before the restrictions originated in the first place.

Thanks!

Sam Obitz

From: DBundy5@aol.com

Date: November 18, 2024 at 9:49:46 AM PST

To: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS <ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org>, "Sassoon, Elias"

<esassoon@elsegundo.org>

Subject: Parking Permits - El Segundo

Good Morning All,

I want to thank you for your service to our beautiful community!

I hope you vote to keep the parking permits in place on Illinois and Pine/Holly quadrant. These permits have really helped with trash, homeless individuals and safety.

Thank you!:)

Debbie Bundy 1711 East Pine Ave. #7

310 850-0366

From: Teri Fisher <tfisher50@hotmail.com> Date: November 7, 2024 at 8:54:27 AM PST

To: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org, Cheryl Smith hollykansasneighbors@gmail.com, "Sassoon, Elias" <esassoon@elsegundo.org>

Subject: November 2024 Council Meeting- re: Permit Parking

Dear Council Members,

We are very happy with the temporary permit parking that has been placed on Pine Ave and Kansas St. We would like to see this enacted permanently. If you have further questions please contact me at tfisher50@hotmail.com or by phone 310-951-4688.

Thank you,

Teresa Fisher and John Costa

500 Kansas St.